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8th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Due to significant staff and pupil illness, we are taking the decision to postpone parents’ 

evening tomorrow on Thursday the 9th of November.  

Instead, parents’ evening will now take place on Thursday the 16th of November. All 

appointment times will remain the same. If you cannot make next Thursday, please contact 

your child's teacher who will endeavour to offer you a new appointment. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Gregory Doey 

Executive Headteacher 

Pilgrims’ Way and Bellenden Primary Schools 

 

 

 

 


